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NSRC Board 
Members

President
Lil O'Neill



President-Elect

Shannon Hoffman



Past President
Heather Nichols



Vice President
Leslie Fleming



Vice President-Elect

Andy Marking



Treasurer
Brian Brodd



Secretary

Mitzi Cardona



Delegate A
Lisa Fuchs



Delegate B

Melissa Gulizia



Director - Omaha
Lauren Driscoll



Director - Lincoln

Kris Lewis



Director - Outstate NE
Kristin Narjes



Physician Liaison
Adam Highley, M.D. 

Happy Holidays
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NSRC Conference
May 11 & 12
Kearney, NE

 to apply for the 2023 Board Elections

President-Elect
Vice President-Elect
Treasurer
Director-Lincoln Area

These board positions are
open for election this year:



By Dr. Lisa Fuchs, Ed. D, MHA, RRT, CTTS, CHWC - Delegate
A
Delegate B is Melissa Gulizia

The AARC House of Delegates Winter Meeting met in
November in person in New Orleans. The last meeting was
winter of 2019, so it was great to see people and network
with like colleagues. 

The AARC Policy and Guide Committee recommendation is
that the Policy and Guide Manuel and Historical Handbook
be revised. I sit on this committee and will keep Nebraska
RT practitioners updated on the progress and approval. 
 

Important links

NSRC-
online.org

Nsrc Board nsrc.social

Our mission
The Nebraska Society for Respiratory Care’s

mission is to promote the advancement of the
Respiratory Care profession through patient

advocacy, collaboration, and education throughout
the state of Nebraska.
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2023 Congress
AARC House of Delegates - Highlights 

The Resolution: # 67-22-4 from Louisiana was resolved
that the AARC Board of Directors and Executive Office
collaborate with the State Affiliates Charters and the House
of Delegates to develop an Early Professional Leadership
Council that is given voice an input on the direction that
the AARC is going for the future. 

CHARTERED AFFILIATE COMMITTEE: The Chair presented
an instructional video for Affiliate Reporting which he will
share on the HOD/President AARConnect page. By
engaging the affiliates that are due to report in 2023 in the
4th quarter the year prior to their reporting year, we hope
to avoid tax season conflicts that have posed many
challenges this year. To support efforts of timely reporting,
the committee is providing dedicated liaisons to each
affiliate to assist with any questions or concerns. Affiliates
may email CAC@AARC.org with any questions on the
reporting process. The affiliate House of Delegate that is
your liaison is HOD member Dr. Fuchs. 

AARC membership is at 39,483. Member retention: 69%
(up from 67% in August).

NBRC- will be funding over $2 million by giving $5.000 to
CoARC accredited respiratory care programs. The Certified
Asthma Educator Exam Program will fall under the NBRC
for the AE-C credentials. The high cut NBRC exam will be
moving to a single exam in the year 2027. A high cut TMC
score has more probability of passing the CSE thus moving
to one exam. 


